HB 66 —-- PSYCHOLOGIST LICENSURE
SPONSOR: Pike

This bill allows the Committee on Psychologists to charge an
application fee for psychologist licensure at the time the
application is received. Currently, law prevents the committee
from charging a fee unless the application is approved.

This bill also removes a provision allowing a psychologist who is
licensed in another state and is currently licensed in another
jurisdiction who is a signatory to the Association of State and
Provincial Psychology Board's reciprocity agreement to receive a
license in Missouri.



